
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

3. COMMUNITY BOARD CONFERENCE, DUNEDIN – MARCH 2005 
 
 The Board decided that attendance at the March 2005 Community Board Conference in Dunedin be 

considered by the incoming Board.   
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


